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The Global Unions – TUSSO meeting was held in Berlin on the 20th of May 2014. During this meeting there were a number of specific issues that were discussed which are of special interest to the TUDCN in its work for a greater coherence in trade union development cooperation.  We therefore bring forward to your attention these issues in the following paragraphs.

Logical Framework Approach trainings
During the meeting LO-TCO informed that they have been implementing Logical Framework Approach (LFA) trainings. These trainings have proved very useful and could be the same for many organisations. Some TUSSOs have therefore agreed to join efforts for collective funding of these courses which could also include a section on reporting. 
LFA trainings are a necessity for many organisations and could be very helpful to many members of the TUDCN. The TUDCN could therefore take up this idea and work together with the TUSSOs already implementing these trainings, contributing to coordinate joint courses for different organisations in various regions.

Exploring possible areas of joint cooperation
Another issue which was discussed in this meeting was the possibility of exploring possible areas of joint cooperation especially in organising of informal workers, youth and migration. Information on the different projects and initiatives was put forward and ways of learning from each other’s experiences were explored. 
The TUDCN is also very interested in exploring areas of joint cooperation for greater coherence of trade union development initiatives. In this sense the Trade Union Development Projects Directory is a tool which can help organisations coordinate their work in the same fields and exchange information on different experiences. The TUDCN could also explore other ways of information sharing and work on joint initiatives in different areas.


Standardisation of procedures
The GUFs have asked for more standardisation of TUSSOs on reports and formats. Work on this was started by several organisations 2 to 3 years ago, but was set aside because of different requests from donors. This work has been taken up again and some TUSSOs are working on a common reporting format although noting that full standardisation will be complicated. 
The standardisation of procedures and formats is also of interest to many TUDCN members who have to adapt to the use of different formats for each donor. We therefore welcome this initiative and hope that as many TUSSOs as possible will be able to use the same format.
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